



## Rights Round Table Newsletter 7



There are new Covid-19 vaccines, that will help protect people from becoming ill.

We thought about different reasonable adjustments that could help people with learning disabilities and/or autism get the vaccine.



- Accessible venues that are easy to get to on public transport – not everyone has a car.
- Accessible information before the first appointment, so we know what to expect when we get the vaccine.
- Easy read appointment letters, so we know when and where the first and second appointments will be.
- Being able to take someone to support us at the appointments.



Remember, people have the right to ask for reasonable adjustments and accessible information from health and social care services.

## Our group members said...



"A video with information about the vaccine would be good, for people who can't read."



"If the appointment letter was in easy read it would be much easier for me to understand. Otherwise I have to wait for a family member to explain it to me."

"I don't have a car so will have to use public transport to get to the venue. I hope it is easy to get to."

"I get reminder texts from my GP – this could be helpful for the vaccine appointment."

Our next Zoom meeting is on Monday 11<sup>th</sup> January, 2.30pm – 3.30pm.

## Get in touch if you would like to be part of the Rights Round Table



www.skillsforpeople.org.uk Skills for People Registered Charity No: 1069993